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Arkansas Water Provider Legislative 
Task Force: August 8th Meeting 
Scheduled

07/25/2018

The Arkansas Water Provider Legislative Task Force has scheduled its next meeting for August 8th.

The meeting is scheduled to be held at the Beaver Water District Headquarters in Lowell, Arkansas.

The Beaver Water District Headquarters is located at 301 N. Primrose Road in Lowell. The meeting is 
scheduled to start at noon.

The Task Force was created by Act 1056 during the 89th Arkansas General Assembly. The legislation 
declared a number of findings regarding the water utilities provision of water to state residents. Issues 
associated with areas served, ability to operate monopolies, importance of water supplies to economic 
development, requirements to supply out-of-area customers, and other matters were addressed.

The legislature mandated the creation of the Task Force to study a number of related issues and provide 
conclusions in a report to be submitted by January 1, 2019.

A copy of the Arkansas Bureau of Legislative Research Meeting Notice and meeting itinerary can be 
downloaded here.
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